
We had a wonderful 
Sunday for the Pancake 
Breakfast. THANK YOU TO 
ALL WHO CAME TO JOIN IN 
THIS FUNDRAISER! 

The Lenox Foundation was so 
appreciative to be the 
beneficiary of the free will 
offerings gathered. $1746.50 
was raised for this 
organization which helps to 
fund the St Louis Park Senior 
Programs through the Lenox 
Community Center. 

SPECIAL THANKS FOR OUR 
RESIDENT VOLUNTEERS:
Bill M.
Peg S.
Bob S.
Lecia V.

THANKS TO THE BENIDLE ST. 
MARGARET STUDENT 
VOLUNTEERS!
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